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Fairfield Poli ¢ Department

Robert Kalamaras Continually Striving to Make Fairfield Safer 100 Reef Road
Chief of Police Honor - Professionalism - Excel lence Fairfield, CT 06824
June 21, 2024
Betsy Browne
Fairfield Town Clerk

611 Old Post Road
Fairfield, CT 06824

Dear Betsy:

Please be advised that the Board of Police Commissioners will conduct a special meeting on
Wednesday, June 26, 2024 for the purpose of survey requests for traffic control.

The Commission meeting will begin at 0830 hours and review each request on site as indicated
on the attached list,

Very truly yours

(_ bpte ﬁ’ie’aﬁ v Ly /‘ZQVZ‘/‘_-//&VC"
Captain Hector Irizarry
Special Services Division
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203-254-4800
www.fpdct.com



Fairfield Police Department
Traffic Street Survey

June 26, 2024

1. Jennings Road at/between Black Rock Turnpike and Hunyadi Avenue
2. Adley Road at/between Lloyd Drive
3. Unquowa Place at/between Bank of America and #41 Unquowa Place

4. North Benson and Post Road, Westbound Lanes



Fairfield Police Department

Traffic Street Survey
06/26/2024

SUR'VEWY;#? I”OhéAﬂE)'N:W 7Jfé'h'nings Road at/between Black Rock Turnpike 'éﬁwdw
Hunyadi Avenue

NATURE OF REQUEST:

RECOMMENDATION:

BY WHOM:  Janet Dembosky
SURVEY # 2 LOCATION: Adley Road at/between Lloyd Drive

NATURE OF REQUEST:
Proposal by Engineering/DPW to convert a wicle Y Intersection to 3 “T" intersection. The

RECOMMENDATION:

BY WHOM:  William Hurley, Town Engineer

SURVEY # 3 LOCATION: Unquowa Place at/between Bank of America and
#41 Unquowa Place

NATURE OF REQUEST:

all "No Parking Anytime" sign on Unquowa Place between Bank of America entrance/exit
1 Unquowa Place on the West side of the roadway. Parking in this Spot makes exiting
difficult to se oncoming traffic and is between two driveways.

RECOMMENDATION:

BY WHOM: Lt Michael Paris
SURVEY # 4 LOCATION: North Benson and Post Road, Westbound Lanes



NATURE OF REQUEST:
For LTA Review - Request State to cross hatch or provide smaller shoulder so ours doesn't look
like a lane.

RECOMMENDATION:

BY WHOM:  Wiilliam Hurley, Town Engineer



